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Reunion Planning Underway
Recently, our 1974 ASB President, Robert Fletcher, and our 1974 Senior

Class President, Kerry Brown, gathered some people together to begin

planning the 50th Reunion of the Class of 1974. The reunion will be

held on Saturday, August 3, 2024 at Taylor Mountain Ranch.

Help Needed!

Planning work is very fresh and helpers are needed! Several planning

groups need people to volunteer. Many hands make light work!

Music of 1974

For many of us, music was either

an anchor or an outlet during the

turbulent years in the early

1970s. Read Musical Memories

of 1974 for a reminder of the

great music we enjoyed then,

and may still enjoy today!

Update Your Info

We need updated contact

information for all classmates.

The existing list is ten years out

of date! Please send

your information to the Class of

1974 address

at: mt.rainier74@gmail.com
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Keep in touch!

MRHS74

PO Box 1685, Oregon City
United States of America

You received this email because you

signed up on our website.
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